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  IBM Power Systems HMC Implementation and Usage Guide Scott Vetter,Sylvain
Delabarre,Sorin Hanganu,Thomas Libor PhD,IBM Redbooks,2017-08-10 The IBM®
Hardware Management Console (HMC) provides to systems administrators a tool
for planning, deploying, and managing IBM Power SystemsTM servers. This IBM
Redbooks® publication is an extension of IBM Power Systems HMC Implementation
and Usage Guide, SG24-7491 and also merges updated information from IBM Power
Systems Hardware Management Console: Version 8 Release 8.1.0 Enhancements,
SG24-8232. It explains the new features of IBM Power Systems Hardware
Management Console Version V8.8.1.0 through V8.8.4.0. The major functions
that the HMC provides are Power Systems server hardware management and
virtualization (partition) management. Further information about
virtualization management is in the following publications: IBM PowerVM
Virtualization Managing and Monitoring, SG24-7590 IBM PowerVM Virtualization
Introduction and Configuration, SG24-7940 IBM PowerVM Enhancements What is
New in 2013, SG24-8198 IBM Power Systems SR-IOV: Technical Overview and
Introduction, REDP-5065 The following features of HMC V8.8.1.0 through HMC
V8.8.4.0 are described in this book: HMC V8.8.1.0 enhancements HMC V8.8.4.0
enhancements System and Partition Templates HMC and IBM PowerVM®
Simplification Enhancement Manage Partition Enhancement Performance and
Capacity Monitoring HMC V8.8.4.0 upgrade changes
  Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research
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Council,Division on Engineering and Physical Sciences,Committee on Applied
and Theoretical Statistics,Policy and Global Affairs,Committee on Science,
Technology, and Law,Committee on Identifying the Needs of the Forensic
Sciences Community,2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve
the forensic science community, performing vitally important work. However,
they are often constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and
national support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic
and scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science disciplines to
ensure the reliability of work, establish enforceable standards, and promote
best practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in
the United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing
these needs and suggests the creation of a new government entity, the
National Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce standards
within the forensic science community. The benefits of improving and
regulating the forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law
enforcement officials, enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of
wrongful conviction and exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States gives a full account of what is needed to advance the forensic
science disciplines, including upgrading of systems and organizational
structures, better training, widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable
best practices, and mandatory certification and accreditation programs. While
this book provides an essential call-to-action for congress and policy
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makers, it also serves as a vital tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal
prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic science educators.
  IBM System Storage DS5000 Series Hardware Guide Sangam Racherla,Matus
Butora,Antonio Dell'Apa,Mario Ganem,Corne Lottering,Libor Miklas,Hrvoje
Stanilovic,Alexander Watson,IBM Redbooks,2013-01-10 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication consolidates, in one document, detailed descriptions of the
hardware configurations and options offered as part of the IBM System Storage
DS5000 families of products. This edition covers updates and additional
functions available with the IBM System Storage DS® Storage Manager Version
10.77 (firmware level 7.77). This book presents the concepts and functions
used in planning and managing the storage servers, such as multipathing and
path failover. The book offers a step-by-step guide to using the Storage
Manager to create arrays, logical drives, and other basic (as well as
advanced) management tasks. This publication also contains practical
information about diagnostics and troubleshooting, and includes practical
examples of how to use scripts and the command-line interface. This
publication is intended for customers, IBM Business Partners, and IBM
technical professionals who want to learn more about the capabilities and
advanced functions of the DS5000 series of storage servers with Storage
Manager Software V10.77. It also targets those who have a DS5000 storage
subsystem and need detailed advice about how to configure it. This book is
designed specifically to address the hardware features and configuration of
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the IBM System Storage DS5000 family and can be used in conjunction with the
following IBM Redbooks publications: IBM System Storage DS5000 Series
Implementation and Best Practices Guide, SG24-8024 IBM System Storage DS
Storage Manager Copy Services Guide, SG24-7822
  Guide to Securing Microsoft Windows XP Systems for IT Professionals: A NIST
Security Configuration Checklist Karen Scarfone,2009-08 When an IT security
configuration checklist (e.g., hardening or lockdown guide) is applied to a
system in combination with trained system administrators and a sound and
effective security program, a substantial reduction in vulnerability exposure
can be achieved. This guide will assist personnel responsible for the
administration and security of Windows XP systems. It contains information
that can be used to secure local Windows XP workstations, mobile computers,
and telecommuter systems more effectively in a variety of environments,
including small office, home office and managed enterprise environments. The
guidance should only be applied throughout an enterprise by trained and
experienced system administrators. Illustrations.
  IBM System p5 Approaches to 24x7 Availability Including AIX 5L Scott
Vetter,Bruno Blanchard,Steve Edwards,Brad Gough,Hans Mozes,IBM
Redbooks,2006-08-28 This IBM Redbooks publication focuses on the technology,
serviceability, and features that are used by the IBM eServer p5 and IBM
System p5 servers, which allow you to make your server one of the most
reliable and available parts of your IT infrastructure. This book explains
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how the server availability can be improved by: - Proper planning of the
server environment and configuration - Understanding the role of the service
processors and firmware components, and how they can be best configured and
managed -Using high availability and redundancy features provided by the AIX
5L operating system and the Virtual IO server This book contains many
detailed examples and step-by-step scenarios of usual server operation and
maintenance tasks, such as the setup of redundant HMC and service processors,
firmware upgrades, hot-addition of RIO drawers, or configuration of redundant
Virtual IO servers. This book is intended for architects, specialists, and
system administrators who are responsible for planning or developing an
availability strategy for IBM System p servers.
  IBM Power 520 Technical Overview Scott Vetter,Giuliano Anselmi,YoungHoon
Cho,Jim Cook,Gregor Linzmeier,Marcos Quezada,John T Schmidt,Guido Somers,IBM
Redbooks,2010-04-02 This IBM Redpaper publication is a comprehensive guide
covering the IBM Power 520 server, machine type model 8203-E4A. The goal of
this paper is to introduce this innovative server that includes IBM System i
and IBM System p and new hardware technologies. The major hardware offerings
include: - The POWER6 processor, available at frequencies of 4.2 GHz and 4.7
GHz. - Specialized POWER6 DDR2 memory that provides greater bandwidth,
capacity, and reliability. - The 1 Gb or 10 Gb Integrated Virtual Ethernet
adapter that brings native hardware virtualization to this server. -
EnergyScale technology that provides features such as power trending, power-
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saving, capping of power, and thermal measurement. - PowerVM virtualization
technology. - Mainframe continuous availability brought to the entry server
environment. This Redpaper expands the current set of IBM Power System
documentation by providing a desktop reference that offers a detailed
technical description of the Power 520 system. This Redpaper does not replace
the latest marketing materials and tools. It is intended as an additional
source of information that, together with existing sources, can be used to
enhance your knowledge of IBM server solutions.
  The Linux Command Line, 2nd Edition William Shotts,2019-03-05 You've
experienced the shiny, point-and-click surface of your Linux computer--now
dive below and explore its depths with the power of the command line. The
Linux Command Line takes you from your very first terminal keystrokes to
writing full programs in Bash, the most popular Linux shell (or command
line). Along the way you'll learn the timeless skills handed down by
generations of experienced, mouse-shunning gurus: file navigation,
environment configuration, command chaining, pattern matching with regular
expressions, and more. In addition to that practical knowledge, author
William Shotts reveals the philosophy behind these tools and the rich
heritage that your desktop Linux machine has inherited from Unix
supercomputers of yore. As you make your way through the book's short,
easily-digestible chapters, you'll learn how to: • Create and delete files,
directories, and symlinks • Administer your system, including networking,
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package installation, and process management • Use standard input and output,
redirection, and pipelines • Edit files with Vi, the world's most popular
text editor • Write shell scripts to automate common or boring tasks • Slice
and dice text files with cut, paste, grep, patch, and sed Once you overcome
your initial shell shock, you'll find that the command line is a natural and
expressive way to communicate with your computer. Just don't be surprised if
your mouse starts to gather dust.
  Software-Defined Radio for Engineers Alexander M. Wyglinski,Robin
Getz,Travis Collins,Di Pu,2018-04-30 Based on the popular Artech House
classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering with Software-Defined
Radio, this book provides a practical approach to quickly learning the
software-defined radio (SDR) concepts needed for work in the field. This up-
to-date volume guides readers on how to quickly prototype wireless designs
using SDR for real-world testing and experimentation. This book explores
advanced wireless communication techniques such as OFDM, LTE, WLA, and
hardware targeting. Readers will gain an understanding of the core concepts
behind wireless hardware, such as the radio frequency front-end, analog-to-
digital and digital-to-analog converters, as well as various processing
technologies. Moreover, this volume includes chapters on timing estimation,
matched filtering, frame synchronization message decoding, and source coding.
The orthogonal frequency division multiplexing is explained and details about
HDL code generation and deployment are provided. The book concludes with
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coverage of the WLAN toolbox with OFDM beacon reception and the LTE toolbox
with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are provided throughout the
book. Both MATLAB and Simulink source code are included to assist readers
with their projects in the field.
  IBM Power Systems Hardware Management Console: Version 8 Release 8.1.0
Enhancements Scott Vetter,Steve Biggs,Guillermo Corti,Craig Hunt,Indra
Suryatama,IBM Redbooks,2014-10-23 The IBM® Hardware Management Console (HMC)
provides systems administrators a tool for planning, deploying, and managing
IBM Power SystemsTM servers. This IBM Redbooks® publication is an extension
of IBM Power Systems HMC Implementation and Usage Guide, SG24-7491. It
explains the new features of IBM Power Systems Hardware Management Console
Version V8.8.1.0. The major function that the HMC provides are Power Systems
server hardware management and virtualization (partition) management. You can
find information about virtualization management in the following documents:
IBM PowerVM Virtualization Managing and Monitoring, SG24-7590 IBM PowerVM
Virtualization Introduction and Configuration, SG24-7940 IBM PowerVM
Enhancements What is New in 2013, SG24-8198 IBM Power Systems SR-IOV:
Technical Overview and Introduction, REDP-5065 The following new features of
HMC V8.8.1.0 are described: HMC V8.8.1.0 enhancements System and Partition
Templates HMC and IBM PowerVM® Simplification Enhancements Manage Partition
Enhancement Performance and Capacity Monitoring HMC V8.8.1.0 upgrade changes
  IBM PowerVM Virtualization Managing and Monitoring Scott Vetter,Sergio
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Guilherme Bueno,Martin Capka,Ingo Dimmer,Tatum Farmer,Rafael Folco,Cesar
Diniz Maciel,KyoungHun Min,Stephen Tremain,Steve Wallace,IBM
Redbooks,2014-06-30 IBM® PowerVM® virtualization technology is a combination
of hardware and software that supports and manages the virtual environments
on POWER5-, POWER5+, IBM POWER6®, and IBM POWER7®-based systems. PowerVM is
available on IBM Power SystemsTM, and IBM BladeCenter® servers as optional
Editions, and is supported by the IBM AIX®, IBM i, and Linux operating
systems. You can use this set of comprehensive systems technologies and
services to aggregate and manage resources by using a consolidated, logical
view. Deploying PowerVM virtualization and IBM Power Systems offers you the
following benefits: Lower energy costs through server consolidation Reduced
cost of your existing infrastructure Better management of the growth,
complexity, and risk of your infrastructure This IBM Redbooks® publication is
an extension of IBM PowerVM Virtualization Introduction and Configuration,
SG24-7940. It provides an organized view of best practices for managing and
monitoring your PowerVM environment concerning virtualized resources managed
by the Virtual I/O Server.
  Getting Started with IBM WebSphere Cast Iron Cloud Integration Carla
Sadtler,Lars Besselmann-Hamandouche,Nick Bletzer,Simon Dickerson,Leonardo
Rodriguez Leon,Roberto Mascarenhas,Giuliano Diniz de Morais,Rajath Ramesh,IBM
Redbooks,2012-01-25 Cloud computing provides companies with many capabilities
to meet their business needs but can also mean that a hybrid architecture is
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created that includes on-premise systems and the cloud. Integration is needed
to bridge the gap between the on-premise existing systems and the new cloud
applications, platform, and infrastructure. IBM® WebSphere® Cast Iron® meets
the challenge of integrating cloud applications with on-premise systems,
cloud applications-to-cloud applications, and on-premise to on-premise
applications. It contains a graphical development environment that provides
built-in connectivity to many cloud and on-premise applications and reusable
solution templates that can be downloaded from a solution repository. The
integration solutions that are created can then run on either an on-premise
integration appliance or the multi-tenant WebSphere Cast Iron Live cloud
service. This IBM Redbooks® publication is intended for application
integrators, integration designers, and administrators evaluating or already
using IBM WebSphere Cast Iron. Executives, leaders, and architects who are
looking for a way to integrate cloud applications with their on-premise
applications are also shown how WebSphere Cast Iron can help to resolve their
integration challenges. The book helps you gain an understanding of Cast Iron
and explains how to integrate cloud and on-premise applications quickly and
simply. It gives a detailed introduction to the development tool and the
administration interfaces and how they are used. It also discusses security,
high availability, and re-usability. The book also includes three detailed
scenarios covering real-world implementations of a Cast Iron Integration
Solution.
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  Linux For Dummies Richard Blum,2009-07-17 One of the fastest ways to learn
Linux is with this perennial favorite Eight previous top-selling editions of
Linux For Dummies can't be wrong. If you've been wanting to migrate to Linux,
this book is the best way to get there. Written in easy-to-follow, everyday
terms, Linux For Dummies 9th Edition gets you started by concentrating on two
distributions of Linux that beginners love: the Ubuntu LiveCD distribution
and the gOS Linux distribution, which comes pre-installed on Everex
computers. The book also covers the full Fedora distribution. Linux is an
open-source operating system and a low-cost or free alternative to Microsoft
Windows; of numerous distributions of Linux, this book covers Ubuntu Linux,
Fedora Core Linux, and gOS Linux, and includes them on the DVD. Install new
open source software via Synaptic or RPM package managers Use free software
to browse the Web, listen to music, read e-mail, edit photos, and even run
Windows in a virtualized environment Get acquainted with the Linux command
line If you want to get a solid foundation in Linux, this popular, accessible
book is for you. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not
included as part of eBook file.
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10 Illustrates the new
features of Windows 10.
  IBM Power Systems SR-IOV: Technical Overview and Introduction Scott
Vetter,Shivaji D Bhosale,Alexandre Bicas Caldeira,Bartłomiej Grabowski,Chuck
Graham,Alexander D Hames,Volker Haug,Marc-Eric Kahle,Cesar Diniz
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Maciel,Manjunath N Mangalur,Monica Sanchez,IBM Redbooks,2017-01-12 This IBM®
RedpaperTM publication describes the adapter-based virtualization
capabilities that are being deployed in high-end IBM POWER7+TM processor-
based servers. Peripheral Component Interconnect Express (PCIe) single root
I/O virtualization (SR-IOV) is a virtualization technology on IBM Power
Systems servers. SR-IOV allows multiple logical partitions (LPARs) to share a
PCIe adapter with little or no run time involvement of a hypervisor or other
virtualization intermediary. SR-IOV does not replace the existing
virtualization capabilities that are offered as part of the IBM PowerVM®
offerings. Rather, SR-IOV compliments them with additional capabilities. This
paper describes many aspects of the SR-IOV technology, including: A
comparison of SR-IOV with standard virtualization technology Overall benefits
of SR-IOV Architectural overview of SR-IOV Planning requirements SR-IOV
deployment models that use standard I/O virtualization Configuring the
adapter for dedicated or shared modes Tips for maintaining and
troubleshooting your system Scenarios for configuring your system This paper
is directed to clients, IBM Business Partners, and system administrators who
are involved with planning, deploying, configuring, and maintaining key
virtualization technologies.
  IBM PowerVM Virtualization Introduction and Configuration Scott Vetter,Mel
Cordero,Lucio Correia,Hai Lin,Vamshikrishna Thatikonda,Rodrigo Xavier,IBM
Redbooks,2015-11-24 This IBM® Redbooks® publication provides an introduction
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to PowerVMTM virtualization technologies on Power System servers. PowerVM is
a combination of hardware, firmware, and software that provides CPU, network,
and disk virtualization. These are the main virtualization technologies:
POWER7, POWER6, and POWER5 hardware POWER Hypervisor Virtual I/O Server
Though the PowerVM brand includes partitioning, management software, and
other offerings, this publication focuses on the virtualization technologies
that are part of the PowerVM Standard and Enterprise Editions. This
publication is also designed to be an introduction guide for system
administrators, providing instructions for these tasks: Configuration and
creation of partitions and resources on the HMC Installation and
configuration of the Virtual I/O Server Creation and installation of
virtualized partitions Examples using AIX, IBM i, and Linux This edition has
been updated with the latest updates available and an improved content
organization.
  WHO Guidelines on Tularaemia World Health Organization,2007-12-15
Tularaemia is a bacterial zoonotic disease of the northern hemisphere. The
bacterium (Francisella tularensis) is highly virulent for humans and a range
of animals such as rodents hares and rabbits. Humans can infect themselves by
direct contact with infected animals by arthropod bites by ingestion of
contaminated water or food or by inhalation of infective aerosols. There is
no human-to-human transmission. In addition to its natural occurrence F.
tularensis evokes great concern as a potential bioterrorism agent. F.
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tularensis subspecies tularensis is one of the most infectious pathogens
known in human medicine. In order to avoid laboratory-associated infection
safety measures are needed and consequently clinical laboratories do not
generally accept specimens for culture. However since clinical management of
cases depends on early recognition there is an urgent need for diagnostic
services. This first edition of WHO Guidelines on tularaemia provides
background information on the disease describes the current best practices
for its diagnosis and treatments in humans suggests measures to be taken in
case of epidemics and provides guidance on how to handle F. tularensis in the
laboratory. The target audience includes clinicians laboratory personnel
public health workers veterinarians and any other person with an interest in
zoonoses.
  PC Hardware: A Beginner's Guide Ron Gilster,2001-05-17 Ideal for PC owners
looking for an accessible, easy-to-follow reference, this beginner's guide to
PC hardware offers expert advice on every component--processors,
motherboards, memory, BIOS, CD-ROM and DVD drives, video cards, and much
more. You'll also get details on external devices, including monitors,
printers, keyboards, and modems. The book covers both Intel and non-Intel
CPUs and USB and AGP ports.
  Storage and Network Convergence Using FCoE and iSCSI Sangam Racherla,Silvio
Erdenberger,Harish Rajagopal,Kai Ruth,IBM Redbooks,2014-07-18 Along with
servers and networking infrastructure, networked storage is one of the
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fundamental components of a modern data center. Because storage networking
has evolved over the past two decades, the industry has settled on the basic
storage networking technologies. These technologies are Fibre Channel (FC)
storage area networks (SANs), Internet Small Computer System Interface
(iSCSI)-based Ethernet attachment, and Ethernet-based network-attached
storage (NAS). Today, lossless, low-latency, high-speed FC SANs are viewed as
the high-performance option for networked storage. iSCSI and NAS are viewed
as lower cost, lower performance technologies. The advent of the 100 Gbps
Ethernet and Data Center Bridging (DCB) standards for lossless Ethernet give
Ethernet technology many of the desirable characteristics that make FC the
preferred storage networking technology. These characteristics include
comparable speed, low latency, and lossless behavior. Coupled with an ongoing
industry drive toward better asset utilization and lower total cost of
ownership, these advances open the door for organizations to consider
consolidating and converging their networked storage infrastructures with
their Ethernet data networks. Fibre Channel over Ethernet (FCoE) is one
approach to this convergence, but 10-Gbps-enabled iSCSI also offers
compelling options for many organizations with the hope that their
performance can now rival that of FC. This IBM® Redbooks® publication is
written for experienced systems, storage, and network administrators who want
to integrate the IBM System Networking and Storage technology successfully
into new and existing networks. This book provides an overview of today's
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options for storage networking convergence. It reviews the technology
background for each of these options and then examines detailed scenarios for
them by using IBM and IBM Business Partner convergence products.
  LCA of an ecolabeled notebook : consideration of social and environmental
impacts along the entire life cycle Andreas Ciroth,Juliane Franze,2011 This
study investigates social and environmental impacts caused by an ecolabeled
notebook along its entire life cycle. In order to analyse the divers effects
of the laptop, a social life cycle assessment and an environmental life cycle
assessment were performed in parallel. Both assessments together provide a
holistic overview of positive and negative impacts in regard to social and
environmental sustainability.This book contains the complete final report
written by GreenDeltaTC on behalf of the Belgian Federal Public Planning
Service Sustainable Development. It comprises the methodological background,
the social inventory, process modifications with regard to the environmental
inventory, and detailed results of the impact assessment phase. Further, a
newly developed social impact assessment method is presented and applied. In
addition, recommendations on company and policy level were derived.
  IBM Systems Director 6.3 Best Practices Rufus Credle,Srikanth
Aithal,Nicolas Bour,Stephane Bourdeaud,Tomi Mannikainen,Olaf Menke,Juan P
Fernandez Sabate,IBM Redbooks,2013-11-08 This IBM® Redbooks® publication
describes the positioning of the IBM Systems Director in the complete
management range. It also compares the IBM Systems Director with the IBM Flex
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Systems Manager (FSM) and describes the environments for which each tool is
best suited. This publication helps you plan, install, tailor, and configure
the IBM Systems Director on different platforms. It contains information
about required system resources and which network ports are used. It shows
how to use the Workload Estimator to select the appropriate hardware for IBM
Systems Director server and provides information about the IBM Systems
Director Editions. Best practices are covered for the basic management tasks
that are available in IBM Systems Director, including how to perform
discovery; how to collect inventory on discovered resources; how to deploy
agent, driver, and firmware updates; how to manage hardware events; and other
miscellaneous tasks. An overview of best practices is provided for using IBM
Systems Director VMControlTM. Systems Director VMControl is a cross-platform
product that assists you in rapidly deploying virtual appliances to create
virtual servers that are configured with the operating system and software
applications that you want. It also enables you to group resources into
system pools, which enable you to centrally manage and control the different
workloads in your environment. The following plug-in offerings are described:
Energy monitoring and management features offered by IBM Systems Director
Active Energy ManagerTM along with the best practice, which needs to be
followed in using the IBM Systems Director Active Energy Manager. The IBM
AIX® Profile Manager is a tool that can help implement and monitor the
security of all AIX servers in a production environment but also implement



19

and monitor the system compliance of those AIX servers. Best practices and
the most important questions to ask before creating Workload Partition
Manager (WPAR) and WPAR Manager infrastructure. In addition, how you can
manage and relocate WPARs using WPAR Manager graphical interface and the
command-line interface. Network Control basic functionalities and how to plan
for Network Control deployments and also a number of common scenarios with
best practices. The IBM Systems Director Service and Support Manager
describes how to set up and how to handle serviceable events. Best practices
for the Storage Monitoring and Management capabilities offered by IBM Systems
Director server. This book is for IBM IT specialists and IT architects, IBM
Business Partners, and clients, who are utilizing or considering implementing
IBM Systems Director.
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